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AGRICULTURE TEACHERS CELEBRATED FOR THEIR VAST CONTRIBUTIONS ON NATIONAL TEACH AG DAY 

There are approximately 12,000 agriculture teachers in the United States. These teachers provide students with 
knowledge about food, fiber and natural resources, while incorporating principles of science, mathematics, 
communication, leadership, management and technology. They are leaders in providing STEM education to students, 
while promoting the newest and latest trends in the agriculture industry.  

The seventh annual National Teach Ag Day will recognize and celebrate the positive and vast impact agriculture teachers 
across the country make in and out of their classrooms, and encourage others to consider a career in teaching 
agriculture. The celebration will take place on September 22nd, 2016 and all those involved either directly or indirectly 
with agricultural education are encouraged to participate.  

“Agriculture teachers make a positive difference in the lives of students each and every day. Not only do they teach 
students about the significance of agriculture, they develop lasting relationships with students through their roles as 
classroom teachers, FFA advisors, and experiential learning supervisors,” said Ellen Thompson, National Teach Ag 
Campaign Project Director. “Those relationships provide students with a ‘go-to’ for help and guidance as they grow and 
develop into professionals. Students never forget their ag teachers, so it is imperative that we celebrate them and 
inspire the next generation to teach ag.”  

As part of the nationwide celebration, there will be a live webcast hosted by Growth Energy at POET headquarters in 
Sioux Falls, S.D. from 1:00-3:00pm EDT. The webcast will feature special appearances by leaders in agricultural 
education, panels of current and future agriculture teachers, and tips for pursuing a career in agricultural education. 
Future agriculture teachers from across the country will be in attendance for the live webcast as well. Teachers and 
students celebrating across the nation will also have the opportunity to chime in through social media and video 
conferencing during the live webcast. 

To log on to the live webcast, or for resources to help you plan your local Teach Ag Day celebration, visit 
naae.org/teachag.  
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National Teach Ag Day is a component of the National Teach Ag Campaign, an effort to raise awareness of the need to 
recruit and retain quality and diverse agriculture teachers, encourage others to consider a career teaching agriculture, 
and celebrate the positive contributions that agriculture teachers make in their schools and communities. The campaign 
is an initiative of the National Council for Agricultural Education, led by the National Association of Agricultural 
Educators. The campaign is funded by the CHS Foundation, DuPont Pioneer, and Growth Energy as a special project of 
the National FFA Foundation. For more about National Teach Ag Day and the National Teach Ag campaign, visit 
naae.org/teachag.  
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